Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 9:12 AM

To: ‘Kerry Egan'; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Heather Patterson

Subject: RE: Coyote Compressor Station: 2RP-1825 and 2RP-4224

RE: Lucid Energy Delaware * Coyote Compressor Station * 2RP-4224 * DOR: 5/21/17
Kerry,

Your proposal for partial remediation of the above refenced release is approved. It is OCD’s understanding that it will
not be practicable to achieve RRAL’s in some of the impacted areas due to equipment, lines, and/or bedrock. Some
elevated hydrocarbon levels will be left in place and deferred to a time when access permits additional remedial actions.
This deferral will be documented in OCD database. All impacted material above RRAL that is accessible will be removed
to an OCD approved disposal. OCD’s depth to groundwater research for this site, indicates that there is a potential for
encountering groundwater at slightly less than 100’ bgs, however, that would not affect the proposed remedial actions
at this time, and would likely require installation of an exploratory well to confirm.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

81 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state,
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Kerry Egan [mailto:KEgan@agaveenergy.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 11:12 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>

Subject: Coyote Compressor Station: 2RP-1825 and 2RP-4224

Mike and Crystal,
As we discussed here is the report and work plan for the release at the Coyote Compressor Station. I've included the

second map with the depth to groundwater of surrounding wells shown. Upon approval of work plan we’ll finish
excavating the contaminated material and sample as planned.



If you have any subsequent questions that weren’t covered in our meeting this morning, please feel free to get in touch
with me.

Thanks,
Kerry Egan
Environmental Compliance Coordinator

== Lucn

326 W. Quay
Artesia, NM Office: (575) 810-6021 | Cell: (575) 513-8988
Kegan@agaveenergy.com | www.lucid-energy.com
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This email and its attachments may contain information which is confidential and/or legally privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient of this e-mail please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete this e-mail and its
attachments from your computer and IT systems. You must not copy, re-transmit, use or disclose (other than to the
sender) the existence or contents of this e-mail or its attachments or permit anyone else to do so.



